
Dates to Remember: 

Thursday, January 5— Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday, January 8—Worship Epiphany and the Baptism of Our Lord. 

Tuesday, January  10 —Tuesday Crew, 9:00am, Property Meeting 10:00 am, Leadership 

meeting, 12:00 noon. Reckoning with Racism initial meeting at St Mark 6:30pm 

Wednesday, January 11—Vocal Choir, 6:00pm; Bell Choir 7:00pm.  

Thursday, January 12—Bible Study, 12:00 noon. 

Sunday, January 15—Joint Worship at Holy Cross with Interim Pastor Curtis Zieske, 10:00am. 

Tuesday, January  17—Tuesday Crew, 9:00am; Property Committee meeting, 10:00am; 

Sunday Worship at 10:00am 

Join us for lay led Worship on Sunday, January 8, 2023, at 10:00am 
Commemorating Epiphany and the Baptism of Our Lord. 

If you are feeling ill or unable to attend, you can view a recording at: 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ. 

Weekly Email Blast from Holy Cross Lutheran Church 

January 05, 2023 

Holy Cross Lutheran Hosts a Joint Worship  

Holy Cross and Christ the Good Shepherd Lutheran Churches  

Pastor Curtis Zieske presiding  

January 15 at 10:00 AM 

Update about call process:  Pastor Melissa Reed from the Synod Office has 

reached out to both parts of the call committee (Holy Cross and Christ the 

Good Shepherd groups) to schedule the first meeting which will happen in the 

next 10 days. 

If you have a report to submit to the Annual Report booklet — get it 

to staff @holycrosslutheran-salem.org ASAP in electronic format 

https://www.youtube.com/channel/UCiHbmFBDWLGlW-jcI8jRhOQ


Reckoning With Racism 

 If you are interested in gathering with fellow Salem ELCA mem-

bers in joining the Synod's Reckoning with Racism cohort for 

2023, please let Bryan Struve know.   

Initial planning meeting will be held Tuesday January 10 at 

6:30pm in the Library at St Mark.  

Online meetings with other congregations around the state on the 

3rd Tuesday of each month.   

Coffee Hour Hosts Needed We enjoy coffee and goodies on 

Sunday morning after worship. Please consider signing up on 

the coffee hour sheet, located in the narthex. We need more 

people!!!! Do you need more information at how to help? 

Contact Suzanne Stephen, coffee hour coordinator.  


